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Craig, Sondra

From: lori.bagniewski <lori.bagniewski@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 6:55 AM
To: ZZ Council Members

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
 
As a taxpayer in the city of La Crosse since 1982, I ask you each to please preserve ALL of our parks and other 
natural areas such as the marsh.  I am pro-La Crosse without being anti-homeless.   
 
Lori Bagniewski  
 
Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone 
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